
 
 

Online   Safety   for   Lindamood-Bell   Academy   Students  
 
 
The   safety   of   our   online   learners   is   of   utmost   importance   to   us,   especially   during   this  
transition   to   distance   learning.   In   the   interest   of   both   safety   and   transparency,   we   want  
to   alert   you   to   important   steps   we   have   taken   to   ensure   our   students   stay   safe   during  
their   online   sessions.   
 
We   have   applied   and   continue   to   refine   the   internet   safety   tools   in   place   on   the   Academy  
issued   computers   in   use   by   your   student.   These   tools   monitor   and   block   any   requests   to  
websites   or   web   content   that   is   not   salient   to   the   Academy   learning   experience   in   order  
to   provide   a   safe   and   conducive   learning   environment   for   your   student   and   our   staff.  
Should   a   student   exhibit   sustained   attempts   to   access   sites   not   relevant   to   Academy  
learning,   you   will   be   contacted   by   your   Academy   team.  
 
If   you   have   any   questions   or   concerns   about   the   steps   we   are   taking   to   ensure   online  
safety,   please   don't   hesitate   to   contact   us   at    privacy@lindamoodbell.com .  
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